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From: Gregory Cass
To: Benjamin Wallace
Date: 2/15/2008 12:40:24 PM
Subject: Fwd: Code compliance schedule.

>>> "Jason P. Kendeigh" <JKENDEIGH@llbean.com> 2/15/2008 11:15:03 AM >>>
Please accept this note as a response to the fire regulations notice sent to
me on January 25, 2008.  I accept and acknowledge the stipulation to have
fire doors installed at 80 -82 India Street on the second and third floor
apartments.

The work will be completed no later than April 30, 2008.  I would like to
schedule a site visit to confirm the completion of the request and show
compliance to the fire code.  If you could let me know your availability
after the 30th or I will certainly follow up when it is finished to schedule
an appointment.

-Jason Kendeigh
Property Manager/Owner


